
Roxbury Road Runners Club To Sponsor 

Thanksgiving Benefit Run For Hurricane 

Harvey Victims 

ROXBURY – The Roxbury Road Runners Club will raise money to assist victims in 

Texas from the devastation of Hurricane Harvey at a Thanksgiving Day Run. 

Runners can register through an event invitation message on the Roxbury Races 

Facebook Page that will be posted starting Saturday, September 16. The field 

will be limited to the first 50 entries, so that it will be manageable. 

The 3.1-mile event will be held on Thursday, November 23, 2017 at 9 a.m. 

starting and finishing near the Everett Hurlburt Community Park at 18 Apple 

Lane. 

The entrants can pay the $10 entry fee that morning from 7 to 8:40 at the 

community park. The proceeds will be donated through the American Red 

Cross. 

The course will be marked with mile postings and directional arrow lawn signs. 

Refreshments will be available. 

The Roxbury Road Runners Club sponsors a 38-race annual series on Saturday 

mornings, as well as the annual Roxbury Marathon and Roxbury Half Marathon. 

If the race is postponed due to inclement weather, it will be run on Saturday, 

November 25, at 8:30 a.m. as part of the weekly Roxbury Road Runners Club 

series. Runners will be able to register that morning from 7 to 8:20 

For further information, contact Scott Benjamin, the race director, at 

ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com, (860) 354-3521 or access 

www.roxburyraces.net. 
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